
RAY HARTLINE 

MARKETING CHAIRMAN 

 

Marketing did not have merchandise for sale at Fall DEC. 

Our 2024-2025 shirts are now available as are the Caps. 

For those that went to NEC in October in Indy they got to 

wear the New Carolina Blue Shirts, they are selling very 

well. You can find the order form online, fill it out and send 

to me. 

We have Texans for Thom campaign t-shirts available. 

We’re working on having them available for order online.  

We can take credit cards now. 

See attachment for shirt color. 

We wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving and God Bless 

America. 

Ray Hartline 

rdykilwatt@gmail.com 

214-536-3156 
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